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EELE. DOM OF INFORMATION
ACI REQUEST

Mr. J.M. Felton, Director fQy ,g, ONuclear Regulatory Commission
M g.p,Washington, D.C. 20555

Re: F01A-80-285

Dear Mr. Felton:

We are in receipt'of papers regarding U.S. Radium
Corporation c.nd thank you for your response to our
request.

The most recent inspection document received is
dated December 31, 1979.

We request you please provide any more recent
inspect'.on documents to us if available, and this letter
will authorize payment for any reproduction charges
incurred.

If other documents on file are restricted from
public disclosure, please let us know.

Very truly yours,

SELF-POWERED LIGHTING, LTD.

jQ }
WH:jv William Hegarty

President
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